
Dear Legislators, 

I strongly oppose SB 210 eliminating voting by mail in Oregon. Being 
able to vote by mail saves me time, money and hassle. The Oregon 
citizens like voting by mail and our elections have been secure. Please 
do not support this. 

Thank you for your time, 

Jill Marks, Newport, OR 


